Megan Egbert

From: ' Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>

Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 12:45 PM

To: Megan Egbert; Meredith Badalucca

Cc: Matthew Davis; khaubert@claengineers.com; John Carlson; Derek Albertson; Ronald K.
McDaniel; Paul Barnes; John Meigel; dcolter@seccog.org; Doug Colter

Subject: RE: 24 SITE 6 - 1080 Route 32

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon all,

At this time, the only comment Uncas Health has is Bill Pieniadz from P&H Construction is to provide the septic
inspection report for review.

Other than that, the deep test hole was dug and observed yesterday.
I hope everyone is able to enjoy the nice weather this weekend.
Thank you,

~Alyssa

Alyssa Brochu, REHS/RS

Registered Environmental Health Specialist
401 West Thames Street, Suite 106
Norwich, CT 06360

Phone: (860) 823-1189 ext. 120

Fax: (860) 887-7898

(& UNCAS

HEALTH DISTRICT

From: Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 10:31 AM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Matthew Davis <mdavis@montville-ct.org>; khaubert@claengineers.com; John Carlson <JCarlson@montville-
ct.org>; Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>; Derek Albertson <dalbertson@montville-ct.org>; Ronald K. McDaniel
<rmcdaniel@montville-ct.org>; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>;
dcolter@seccog.org; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>

Subject: 24 SITE 6 - 1080 Route 32

Good Morning,

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plans for the proposed use of office space in
the existing building at 1080 Route 32:



